
May 17, 2997 
Glen Region BOD 
Minutes 
 
PRESENT:   Regional Executive:  Ed Zebrowski;  Assistant Regional Executive:  Tim 
Meddaugh;  Secretary:  Cheryl Boynton;  Directors:  Pat Scopelliti, Dale Terry and Skip 
Testut 
 
ABSENT:  Treasurer:  Marie Sheehe;  Activities Director:  Sandy Sanders;  Director Tom 
Grabowski and Immediate Past Regional Executive:  Barbara Luther 
 
The May 17, 2007 BOD meeting was called to order by Regional Executive Ed 
Zebrowski at 7:05 pm. 
 
MOTION:  by Dale Terry, second by Pat Scopelliti, to approve the minutes of the April 
19, 2007 BOD meeting.  Carried. 
 
Ed Zebrowski has received  a copy of the title for the trailer.  He has also received the 
menus from WGI for coffee, donuts and lunches. 
 
MOTION:  by Skip Testut, second by Tim Meddaugh, to accept the Treasurer’s Report  
as given by Ed Zebrowski.  Carried. 
 
Membership Report was given by Cheryl Boynton.  We have 322 members.  It breaks 
down as follows:  regular 227, spouse 63, junior associate 19, honorary 4, dual 6 and life 
3. 
 
Activities report:   The deposit for the  Round Table in March of 2008 is due. 
 
The Genesse Valley BMW Club is working on the Teen Driving Program. 
Read for Speed trophies are ordered and will be delivered by Barb Luther. 
 
MOTION:  by Dale Terry, second by Tim Meddaugh,  to pay for the trophies for the 
Charity Rally at the STPR.  Carried. 
 
On May 1, Barb Luther, Tim Meddaugh and Cheryl Boynton attended dinner for Bill 
Bradshaw, when he was honored as the Max Colegrove (Mansfield, PA) Citizen of the 
Year for 2007. 
Bill Chambres has been named to the Organization of American Historians. 
 
Pat Scopelliti says the new website is up and running.  He also told us that there were 27 
or 28 students registered for the Solo School at Seneca Army Depot . 
 
MOTION to adjourn at 7:40 pm. 
 
In the Spirit of the Sport 
 
Cheryl Boynton 
Secretary 



 
 
 
 
 


